
Back in

School

For updates, check stanthonydallas.org 
For questions or concerns email:
info@stanthonydallas.org
Thank you for your patience and support!

ST. ANTHONY
ACADEMY

For families that choose the face to face
option, we will welcome students back to

campus on the following dates:
Kindergarten - 5th Grade: September 30th
ALL Middle School Students: October 5th
We will continue to offer online education to

families who choose this option.


